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Change of name 

At the general meeting held on 2 September 2019 it was decided that Scan Bidco A/S, CVR no. 37 52 10 43 
changes name to SGL TransGroup International A/S. 

 

For further information, please contact: Claes Brønsgaard Pedersen, Group CFO 
 (+45) 32 48 00 00 

 

 
This information is information that Scan Bidco A/S. is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market Abuse Regulation and the 
Swedish Securities Markets Act (2007:528).  

The information was submitted for publication by the above-mentioned person at 14.30 (CET) on 6 September 2019.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


